
web: www.simpsonprize.org 
email: admin@simpsonprize.org 

phone: 02 6162 4460

The Simpson Prize is a national competition for Year 9 and 10 students that focuses on  
the service of Australians in World War I. One winner and one runner-up from each  

State and Territory will participate in a three-day program in Canberra in early–mid 2024.  
Winning students will also travel to key historical and commemorative site/s across Australia 

noting that the final itinerary is subject to confirmation.*

Closing date: 3 November 2023
For full entry instructions and details please visit the Simpson Prize website.

2024 Essay Question

“Commemoration of the Anzac tradition has widespread support 
in Australia despite different historical interpretations and debates 

about the nature and significance of the Anzac legend.”

To what extent does your own research support this view? 

* Subject to COVID19 restrictions

THE SIMPSON PRIZE 2024

A UNIQUE LEARNING EXPERIENCE



Contact information

www.simpsonprize.org

History Teachers’ Association of New South Wales
Contact: Bea Cartlidge
p: 02 9518 4940 
e: htansw@gmail.com

Queensland History Teachers’ Association
Contact: Jan Christopher
p: 07 3309 3500 
e: jchristopher@bbc.qld.edu.au

History Teachers’ Association of South Australia
Contact: Paul Foley
p: 08 8334 4200  
e: paul.foley@loreto.sa.edu.au 

Tasmanian History Teachers’ Association
Contact: Wendy Frost
p: 0428 547 217
e: wendy.frost@education.tas.gov.au

New South Wales 

Queensland

South Australia Tasmania

History Teachers’ Association of Victoria
Contact: Ashley Wood
p: 03 9909 9300
e: Ashley.Wood@stleonards.vic.edu.au

History Teachers’ Association of Western Australia
Contact: Louise Secker 
p: 08 9392 6815 
e: Louise.Secker@education.wa.edu.au

Northern Territory

Victoria Western Australia

Geography and History Teachers Association of 
the Northern Territory
Contact: Charleen Conroy
p: 08 8973 7777 
e: charleen.conroy@education.nt.gov.au 

History Teachers’ Association of  ACT
Contact: Katie Meale
p: 02 6298 7200 
e: katiemeale@mcc.act.edu.au

Australian Capital Territory 


